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Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
My name is Mary Scott.  I live in Phoenix, OR.  I am asking you to support HB 2927, the National Popular 
Vote bill, and send it to the Senate floor for a vote.  The electoral college system is not working, and we 
need to elect our President by a majority of the popular vote. 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Mary Scott 
130 S Main St 
Phoenix, OR 97535-6631 
(541) 200-5586 

 


